Allen, Amber

From: Thomas Blank

Sent: Sunday, January 16, 2022 11:09 AM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: HR 22-001198. 804 Rutherford PI

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

I am in favor of the proposed development at 804 Rutherford Place.
| live at 1205 Bickler Rd, Austin TX 78704, witching the 500 foot radius for notice.

This development will be an investment in needed housing capacity in the neighborhood. | believe that this type of
construction is valuable. Plus, the property belongs to Mr. Rodenberg and he should be able to do what he wants with

it.
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